From: Erica Whettingsteel

Sent: 04 May 2020 11:43

To:

Cc: Ailsa Teasdale

Subject: Lodge Hill Farm, Egton Grange NYM/2020/0294/FL

Dear Ailish,

I refer to our earlier conversation and can now advise that I have spoken with the Estates Director at
Mulgrave. He has advised that Butter Park Farm is to have its own borehole installed and that the existing
spring supply will be for the sole use of Lodge Hill Farm. As previously discussed the existing spring
supply is well-maintained and regular samples are taken to ensure that the water supply is safe for use.

I trust this answers your questions.
Kind regards

Erica

Erica Whettingsteel BA Hons Dip TP Dip UD MRTPI

EJW Planning
Lincoln Barn
Norwich Road
Scoulton

Norfolk NR9 4NP

www.ejwplanning.co.uk
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